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May 16, 2022 

 

Mr. Karl M Banks, District 4  

Madison County Board of Supervisors 

125 West North Street 

P.O Box 608 

Canton, MS 39046 

 

Dear Mr. Banks, 

 

This letter is to inform you that your request for federal watershed program assistance through the Bipartisan 

Infrastructure Law (BIL) has been approved. The USDA-Natural Resources Conservation Service (NRCS) has 

awarded $23,550,000.00 to the project(s) in the table below.  

 

The Biden-Harris Administration is committed to building back better, and this starts with our infrastructure.  This 

historic Bipartisan Infrastructure Law provides critical support to expand investments in local communities through 

NRCS watershed infrastructure. These investments are to protect entire communities and the people that are 

impacted by floods, natural disasters, and other watershed related resource concerns. 

 

If you are entering into an agreement to complete this work, and will be reimbursed for your expenses, you must 

submit the required forms accessible via the Watershed Programs website. 

 

To ensure that Sponsors are successful in executing agreements to complete planning, design, and/or construction, 

we will conduct a pre-award training webinar on May 18, 2022 at 1:00 p.m. (EST) which will detail the required 

steps for Sponsors as part of the pre-award implementation process. It is not mandatory for you to attend, but it is 

highly recommended. The webinar will provide valuable information and offer the opportunity to address any 

questions or concerns you may have about the agreement process. 

 

 

Sponsor Project Name Total Funds Allocated 

Madison County Board 

of Supervisors 

Upper Bear Creek Watershed $23,550,000.00 

 

  Total          $23,550,000.00 

 

We look forward to partnering with you, to complete this valuable work to address water resource concerns in your 

community. 

 

Sincerely, 

 
Rogerick Thompson 

Acting, State Conservationist  

 

Cc: 

James Tillman, Regional Conservationist - Southeast Region, NRCS, Washington, D.C. 

Gary O’Neill, Acting Director, CPTAD, NRCS, Washington, DC 

Kevin Farmer, Branch Chief, Watershed Programs, CPTAD, Washington, D.C. 

 

https://www.nrcs.usda.gov/wps/portal/nrcs/detailfull/national/programs/landscape/?cid=nrcseprd1918029
https://teams.microsoft.com/l/meetup-join/19%3ameeting_OGYxYzE3ZGItMTQxNC00ZmI4LThjZDMtM2E1YWM1MWE0MzBh%40thread.v2/0?context=%7b%22Tid%22%3a%22ed5b36e7-01ee-4ebc-867e-e03cfa0d4697%22%2c%22Oid%22%3a%221ea57c1e-ca6d-437c-9cd5-cdb987c19ea8%22%2c%22IsBroadcastMeeting%22%3atrue%7d&btype=a&role=a

